BALLARD SCHOOL PTA





2018/2019 PTA BOARD

President - Linda Shier

Vice President – Tracy Minus

Treasurer - Anastasia Lubke

Secretary -Jennifer Johnson

Auditor - Tamara Rowles

Membership – Tonja Legittino

Asst Membership – Joan Romero Garcia

Historian – Christine Forsyth

Depositor – Tonja Legittino

Committee Coordinator – Erika Herthel

Social Media – Amber Thompson

Principal/Supt – Allan Pelletier

UPCOMING EVENTS

Back to School Coffee:

Wednesday, August 15, 2018 8:30AM at the picnic tables

PTA General Association Meeting:

Friday, September 14, 2018 2:00PM at the picnic tables (Everyone is welcome)

Fall PTA Social Mixer:

October, 2018 – Specific date to be announced.

WELCOME TO THE BALLARD SCHOOL 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR!

The Ballard PTA Executive Board is looking forward to an amazing year at Ballard School. We welcome back our returning families and extend a very special welcome to the new Ballard families joining our community.

This year we have an outstanding group of volunteer parents serving on the PTA Executive Board. We are excited to announce a few new appointed board positions that have been added to encourage more involvement from the membership. Please join us in showing our gratitude for outgoing board members – Tracy Losson and Anwanur Gielow. We thank them for their hard work and dedication.

Ballard School PTA provides numerous resources to our students, staff and school. We sponsor and organize some of the most amazing events - Halloween Carnival, Thanksgiving Feast, Book Fair, and Fun Day, as well as fund many programs. We host one BIG annual fundraiser each year to support these programs. For the 2018/2019 school year, we look forward to our Ballard Jamboree coming to you in the spring of 2019.

New this year, Ballard PTA plans to create a business directory for businesses that are owned by Ballard Families, as well as community businesses that generously contribute to the Ballard School PTA, (see included Ballard Business Directory flyer).

Please support the Ballard School PTA and become a member for the 2018/2019 school year. An annual membership fee of only \$10 per person (tax-deductible) entitles you to vote at the PTA General Association meetings. Attached is a PTA membership envelope for your convenience.

Join us on the first day of school (Wednesday, August 15th) for our *Back to School Coffee*. We will meet at the picnic tables immediately following the flag salute for complimentary coffee and pastries. Meet new families, reconnect with returning ones and learn about the PTA. You will also meet our board members, as well as sign-up for our various PTA sponsored events.

We look forward to an exciting year, and appreciate your support.

Warmest Regards,

July J. Shier

Linda Shier PTA President